
    

Dear Parents,  

The students are allowed to bring an electronic device to school to read their books.  We have discussed 

the rules and expectations while using these devices at school.  I would like you to please refer to pages 

13 & 14 in the student handbook.  It will refresh your memory of what you read and signed at the 

beginning of the school year in regards to electronic devices at school.  The students have been told it is 

not a requirement, it is only an option if they so choose.  The devices may not be used in aftercare. 

Kind Regards,  

Ms. Koubek 

Please cut and return the bottom portion to school 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please sign and return that you give your child permission to bring an electronic device to school and 

understand that the student takes full responsibility for their devices.  The Villages Charter School or 

other students are not responsible for any electronic device that is misused, lost, damaged, or stolen, or 

for the loss of any data due to faulty connections or equipment failure.   

 

Date:   _______________________                    Student name:  __________________________________ 

 

Parent signature:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


